
The Future Nurses' Club 

Are you interested in the medical field?
Do you enjoy science?
Have you ever wondered about the different roles of a
nurse?

Saint Mary School

This club is open to all students in Grades 6-8.
We meet once a month, on the third 

Wednesday of each month. There will be opportunities to
have hands-on experiences with nursing and learn from

some wonderful guest speakers.

Join us for our next meeting on 
Wednesday, November 15th 

2:30 PM to 4:00 PM
Large meeting room 

2nd floor

Stop by the nurse’s office for more information.


